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From:From:From:From: Warren Morgan  
Sent:Sent:Sent:Sent: 27 October 2014 14:07 
To:To:To:To: Giles Rossington 
Cc:Cc:Cc:Cc: Gill Mitchell; Chaun Wilson 
Subject:Subject:Subject:Subject: GP Surgery provision issue for HWB 
  
Dear Giles, 
  
I’d like to table something for inclusion on the HWB agenda for December please 
regarding GP surgery provision. It is partly related to a closure in my ward but 
also to the broader issue of GP retirements. 
  
We have written to the CCG regarding the closure of the Eaton Place surgery 
and what will happen to its c.5k patient list spread across Kemp Town and East 
Brighton. We want to know what capacity other surgeries have and whether GPs 
have been consulted on the potential increase in patients. We would like to know 
if anonymised postcode-based information as to where those patients are is 
available. 
  
We would also like to know about other GP retirements across the city, any other 
surgery closures, what is projected in the next four years in terms of meeting 
demand (in a similar way to the pharmacy needs report to the last HWB) and 
whether the number of GPs is likely to meet the demands of a growing/ageing 
population. 
  
Regards, 
  
Warren. 
  
  
Councillor Warren MorganCouncillor Warren MorganCouncillor Warren MorganCouncillor Warren Morgan 
Leader of the Labour and Co-operative Group 
Councillor for East Brighton  
Brighton and Hove City Council 
  
@warrenmorgan | http://warrenmorgan.wordpress.com/ 
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